
Recruitment update 

The great news is that we hit our revised recruitment target for December. In response the funder 

has invited us to submit a contract variation to extend recruitment until December 2017.  

Thank you so much to all site staff who helped with this great achievement! We all know it’s not 

been easy but we need to keep the good work up in 2017 so please continue your much appreciated 

efforts in recruitment. 

A breakdown of recruitment by site is included below. Following a formidable December, January 

slowed down a little but we hope this was down to the post-Christmas period and things will 

improve this month. 

 

Site teleconference – 28/02/2017 

The next site teleconference is due to take place on Tuesday 28th February 2017 at 2pm.  Agenda 

and Dial in details to be circulated soon. 

All site research nurses have been invited to attend. If you can’t make it this time, don’t worry, we 

will circulate any key points after the meeting.  

Programme Meeting 

The next Programme meeting will take place in Newcastle on 17th March 2017. You should have 

received an invitation and we look forwarded to welcoming you to Newcastle.  

If you have any items that you would to see discussed or covered at the meeting, please let the trials 

team know. 

Monitoring 

Following the substantial changes to the NATTINA set-up the revised monitoring plan has finally 

been signed off. It has been uploaded to the basecamp system and a copy should be files in sections 

15.2 of your site file. 

 

Recruitment by site to 31/01/2017: 

 



 

 

 


